
 

 

 
 Chantilly Music Boosters Executive Meeting Minutes – August 16, 2012 

 
Meeting called to order:     6:06 PM   Adjourned: 6:52  PM 
  
Attendance:  
Drew Ross             Chris Singleton  Evan Ayers 
Beth Smith, President  Diane Reed, Treasurer Cathy Hallam, Secretary 
Donna Bell, Band VP  Lynn Foley, Orchestra VP  
       
President’s Comments:  Welcome back.  A special welcome to Julianna 
Woodill and Evan Ayers.    
 
Secretary’s Report: Minutes approved.  Cathy was checking to see if there was 
going to be a Jazz & Pizzazz program this year because the DVD of this program 
is one of the music patron gifts.   Band and Choir agreed there would be.   
 
Treasurer’s Report:  The 990 has been completed and is in the mail. 
  
Please look at the reports. Even if you don’t look at the entire report, please 
make sure to look at your section of the report.   This way we can make 
corrections along the way and help avoid changes and complications at year 
end.   
 
Most business let us bill them.  If you need money for something ask Diane for 
funds using the check request form.  If you need money soon, let Diane know 
and she’ll do her best to expedite your request. Diane does have credit cards for 
our use.  It’s not a preference, but it’s there if we need it.   
 
This year deposits will be done by Nancy Bishop.  Diane will do the books.   
  
Orchestra: Lynn Foley. 
 

 
 
Band: Drew Ross/Chris Singleton.  
 

1. Marching Band is in full swing.   
 

2. Chantilly is hosting the music teacher in-service on August 29th.  It runs 
from 8-12.  Breakfast is our responsibility.  We need to feed 600 music 
teachers.  
 

3. Band social is scheduled for August 23rd.  
 

4. Thursday, August 30th, is our first football game.  



 

 

 
 
Choir: Evan Ayers 
 

1. Boot camp is in full swing.  
 
2. Choir will be singing at freshman orientation on the 30th.   
 
3. Chamber is singing the National Anthem at the first football game.  
 
4. Choral parent social is scheduled for September 5th.  
 

 
Old Business: 
 
The music department will have a table set up at Chargin’ in on August 28th.  Let 
us know if you’d like to add anything to our table.   
 
New booster regulations will be revealed at a meeting at Gatehouse.  
  
 
New Business:  
 
Christa Daniels is the new concession stand coordinator.   
 
The 30th  of September is our first football game.   
 
We wrote to Jiffy Lube Live with a list of concerns.  Jiffy Lube responded well.  
Since then things have been better.  The Chantilly volunteers are still at the same 
location.  Some extra money is being thrown our way.  Christa may take over as 
Jiffy Lube liason for Marian Smith.  
 
Tag Day is 9/15.  We will get the dates for the “tags” from Band, Orchestra, and 
Choir.    
 
Evan and Julianna are happy to be here and ask us to bear with the newbies.       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Next meeting:  Sometime in September.   
 
Submitted by Cathy Hallam, Secretary.  


